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  Nursery Reception (Classes 1 & 2) 

 Year 1 (Classes 3, 4 & 5) Year 2 (Classes 6, 7 & 8) 

 Messages from Miss Cowlishaw  Safeguarding 

   Follow us on Twitter for news and updates:    @DeltaRowenaAc 

 The children in Year 1 have enjoyed learning about the 
Christmas Story where they have done a fantastic job 
of sequencing the events of a story and writing about 

what happened.  They have particularly found it      
interesting as they have linked the story to their   

Christmas concert that they have been practising.  

Santa has sent some very cheeky Elves to Nursery - 
Lenny and Penny! They have already been causing  

mischief! What will their next trick be?  

This week in Reception, the children have loved  
learning the poem 'The Christmas Pine'. They have 
done an amazing job rehearsing it with fantastic   
actions, designing their own Christmas trees and  

writing about them.  

The children in Year 2 have loved spending time in 
the role play areas this week. They enjoyed dressing 
up and acting out scenes from the Christmas story.  

At Rowena Academy, our school community has a duty to 
safeguard and promote the welfare of children. This means 
that we have a Child Protection Policy and procedures in 

place. All staff, including our volunteers and cover staff, are 
DBS checked.  

 

Our Designated Child Protection Leads are Miss Cowlishaw, 
Ms Kahler and Mrs Maddison.  

 

If you have any concerns about the welfare of a child in 
our Academy, please speak to one of the designated staff.  

As part of one of our traditions at Rowena Academy, 
all the children have made a decoration for our 

‘Rowena Christmas Tree’. The children are really proud 
of their hard work. 


